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Rottneros updates its long-term targets 
Rottneros’ vision to “Always make a difference" is further enhanced by adding 
environmental targets to the previously communicated sustainability targets. From 2021 
emissions to water (COD) and fossil-free production (CO2) will be added as long-term 
targets, with the ambition to continuously reduce our environmental impact. 
 
Rottneros is part of the circular economy and contributes with wood-based, renewable and 
recyclable products. Emissions of fossil carbon dioxide from the pulp mills in Vallvik and 
Rottneros come mainly from fossil fuels and the purchase of electricity. In line with this, 
Rottneros has set the target of achieving fossil-free production by 2030. During 2021 the 
Group will develop an action plan for how the production units shall reach the target. 
 
Rottneros' long-term target, to continuously reduce emissions to water, is also raised in the 
external reporting from 2021. 
 
Rottneros' updated long-term targets: 
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For further information please contact:  
Monica Pasanen, CFO, Rottneros AB, +46 (0)581 4019, monica.pasanen@rottneros.com 
 
The information was submitted, through the agency of the above contact person, for publication  
on 4 February 2021 at 08.15 CET. 

 

 
Rottneros is an independent producer of market pulp. The Group comprises the parent company Rottneros AB, listed  
on Nasdaq Stockholm, and its subsidiaries Rottneros Bruk AB and Vallviks Bruk AB with operations involving the 
production and sale of market pulp. The Group also includes Rottneros Packaging AB, which manufactures fibre trays, 
and the wood procurement company SIA Rottneros Baltic in Latvia and the forest operator Nykvist Skogs AB. The Group 
has about 318 employees and had a turnover of approximately SEK 2.1 billion in the 2020 financial year.  
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